
us. Department 
of Transportation 
Federal Highway 
Administration 

Mr. Jim Stark 
Deputy Commissioner 
Planning and Project Management 
100 North Senate A venue 
Indianapolis, IN 46204 

Dear Mr. Stark: 

Indiana Division 

December 28, 2011 

575 N. Pennsylvania St, Room 254 
Indianapolis, IN 46204 

317-226-7475 
317-226-7341 

In Reply Refer To: 
HDA-IN 

We have completed our review of Emergency Amendment #12-09 to the FY 2012-2015 Indiana 
Statewide Transportation Improvement Program (STIP) as transmitted by INDOT' s letter dated 
via e-mail December 28, 2011. FHWA approves it for inclusion into the STIP. 

If you have any questions, please call Joyce Newland, Planning Program Manager, at (317) 226-
5353 or e-mail at joyce.newland@dot.gov. 

Attachment 
cc: transmitted by e-mail 
Jeanette Wilson, INDOT 

Sincerely, 

t F. Tally Jr. , P.E. 
ivision Administrator 




